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Dear Member:  
 
Internal Revenue Service rules require AHA to withhold 30 percent of all prize money paid to 
our international members.  
 
You may be able to take the amount withheld and apply it to tax returns you file for your 
country. Please contact a tax professional in your area as to what the requirements may be. You 
will receive a 1042-S form after December 31 that will inform you of all withholdings for the 
calendar year.  
 
We appreciate your support of AHA and its programs and we do apologize for any 
inconvenience this may cause.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Arabian Horse Association 


